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Date: 28 May 2024  

 
 
Don Butler  

DWB Electrical 

5 Neagle Place 

Greenmeadows 

Napier 4112 

 
 

  

Letter of Recommendation  

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

DWB Electrical has been involved in the cyclone recovery project at Pan Pac Forest Products over the past twelve 

months.  

Throughout the project Don has been great to work with, providing clear and regular communication to ensure all 

parties were clear on work scope and outcomes. The service and attention to detail provided by Don has been 

excellent. DWB has taken pride in the work completed and ensures that the delivered product is to a high quality 

and left in a state that is clean and simple for future workers to follow. The work completed here on site has become 

the benchmark for many of our site electricians to measure themselves against.  

 It is a pleasure to have DWB Electrical on site and I look forward to working with the team in the future. 

 
 
Kind Regards 

Josh Garrett 

 

Area Engineering Co-ordinator 
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Josh.Garrett@panpac.co.nz  

 

 

  

+64 6 831 0100    
 

www.panpac.co.nz  

  

   

Working together to protect each other and the environment from harm 
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